
   
 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 
 

 

 

 

 

Comic Relief - Red Nose Day 2023! 

This year, Comic Relief - Red Nose Day will be on Friday 17
th

 March.  

We will be celebrating the day by having a non-uniform day.   

 

To help raise funds for this event we ask anyone wishing to make a payment to please 

click here to make the suggested £1 donation.   

 

Please note that we will not be accepting cash donations in school.  

 

Thank you for your support.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Dinner Arrears 

School is currently owed £126.80 for 

school dinners. Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 
regularly checked.  

 

ParentPay Accounts 
As of today, 86% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support 
and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their 
account, even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the 
system.  Thank you! 

 
 

Lunches 
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Spring 2 – Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards 
Spring 2 food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via ParentPay.  
Thank you.         
  

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=10035
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=10035


   
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1: Did you know? 
Georgian women would use strips of mouse skin for fake 
eyebrows and would stick them on with fish glue. 
 

2: Did you know? 
After the battle of Waterloo, scavengers would steal the 
belongings of dead soldiers including their teeth, dentists 
would buy these teeth to make dentures. 

 

Sid’s Terrible Truths! 
 

 
  Mouse skin & soldiers’ teeth 



   
 

 

 
 
Nurture 2 
 
This week, Nurture 2 have started to investigate inventors. We began with botanists and learnt 
about Sir Joseph Banks. In Zones of Regulation, we have been exploring the green zones in more 
depth. We learnt about the differences between calm, excited and happy. We measured heart rate 
to see how different a heightened heartrate made us feel.  
 
 
    
 

 
   
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

    
 
      
 

 
 
   
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
Food Tech 
 
This terms theme for food tech is rainforests. The children are making bakes from various countries 
that have a rainforest. This week's recipe was Chilean Bundt cake. Everyone enjoyed making and 
tasting them. They looked fabulous. 

 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 

 
    

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 



   
 

 

 
 

World Book Day 
 
We had loads of fun dressing up as our favourite book characters! We loved sharing stories and 
recommendations about what we should read next!  
We ended World Book Day with a whole school assembly and we took part in a parade to show everyone 
our costumes and each class shared their World Book Day activities!  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   
  
 
 
 
       
    
   

 
 

 
 
 
   
 

 
 
   
   
 
   
  
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
  
 
    
 

    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

         Work Experience 
 

This week our very hard-working 
students, scrubbed two aviaries so 
they were ready to receive new 
birds. The birds are going to be in 
quarantine for one month and then 
hopefully matched up with a mate 



   
 

 

 
 

Making Connections and Being Kind 
 

The Wellbeing In Mind Team visited school on Wednesday. 
There was a stall in the assembly hall during lunchtime 

Our students had some fantastic suggestions about how to and be kind to and how to connect with 
others. Here are some of their ideas - 
‘Opening a door for someone’ ‘Don’t be mean to others be nice’ ‘Helping friends in PE’, Welcoming 
new people to school’ ‘Sharing’, ‘Being thoughtful’, ‘Playing with friends’, ‘Writing a letter’, 
‘Calling people on the phone’, ‘Being kind to family and friends’. They also thought about who was 
important to them, including – friends, family, pets and teachers. 
Liz from the Wellbeing In Mind Team was very impressed with our students 
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Fairtrade Fortnight 

 
The children researched and learnt all about Fairtrade. Now they understand the importance of 
buying Fairtrade products to ensure that the farmers are supported and treated fairly.  
 
They worked very hard at creating a display, which will be on show at St.Hilda's Church, Beadlam 
this Saturday from 1.30 - 4pm for a local environment event and then at the Co-Op in 
Kirkbymoorside. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


